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2nd December 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

We hope you enjoy catching up with our weekly news.  

 

  

Dates for your diary 

 

8th December 2022 Christmas lunch day  

Pre-booked Chartwells meals       

9th December 2022 PTFA Christmas Fair  

3.15pm-5.15pm 

12th December 2022 Hot chocolate and Christmas story 
experience during the school day  

13th December 2022 PTFA Pickle Bottom The Elf visit 

and story during the school day  

14th December 2022 KS1 Christmas play 2-3pm 

15th December 2022 KS2 Carol service in Church 5.30-
6.30pm 
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Head Lice  

Recently, cases of head lice have been identified across the school and we wanted to make 

sure you were kept informed. Whilst lice are nothing more than a nuisance, it is important 

that children are checked on a weekly basis so that any head lice can be dealt with quickly 

and before they are allowed to spread.  

 If you find live lice, consult a pharmacist to check the whole family. Further advice on the 

treatment of head lice can be found on NHS website.  

http:/www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice/pages/treatment.aspx  

Thank you for your co-operation 

 

 

 

 

  

We appreciate your child might prefer to bring their own football to school especially with 

the current World cup on TV, Cmon England!  

However we would ask that they do not do so, and that they use the school balls instead.   
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Happy St Andrew’s Day  

 

On Wednesday the children enjoyed taking part in St Andrews day celebrations and were 

learning about Scottish customs, poetry, dancing and foods.  

 

 

Enjoyed discussing the poetry   

A Dug, A Dug by Bill Keys  

And Nessie by JK Annard 

Enjoyed Scottish country dancing   

Enjoyed making Scottish shortbread  

Scottish-themed artwork  

Tartan weaving  
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A Fssssssssssssssshhhhhhhhhh!  

       Best wishes  

P Fearn  

       Mrs Paula Fearn 

Executive Headteacher  

Scottish dancing 

was fun!  

Stanley  

 

The Scottish flag 

is blue and white 

and I will 

recognise it again  

Tallulah 

 

 

Weaving tartan 

was challenging 

and it looked like 

a chessboard 

Mia  

Tucker  

St Andrew’s 

remains got 

buried and they 

built a church on 

top  

Florence 


